Resolution 673-2014
Contract #325-2014

DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY
INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20224

Criminal Investigation November 5’ 2014

Jim Gray

Mayor

Office of the Mayor
200 East Main Street
Lexington, KY 40507

Dear Mayor Gray:

Detective Jeremiah Davis with the Lexington Fayette Urban County Government
is currently assigned to the Internal Revenue Service, Criminal Investigation,
Nashville Field Office as a Financial Crimes Task Force Officer. The
Memorandum of Understanding between the Internal Revenue Service, Criminal
Investigation and Lexington Fayette Urban County Government is set to expire
on November 19, 2014.

The Lexington Fayette Urban County Government has requested TFO Davis be
reassigned to the Bureau of Investigations-Property Crimes Section due to the
lack of resources. The Internal Revenue Service, Criminal Investigation is
requesting the Memorandum of Understanding be extended through December
31, 2014, so TFO Davis can complete his current investigations. TFO Davis’
Acting Supervisory Special Agent Crystal Centers has discussed this request
with Commander Greg Jones. Commander Jones is in concurrence to extend
TEO Davis’s MOU through December 31, 2014 to allow him to complete his
current investigations.

If you have any questions, please contact Christopher Henry, Special Agent in
Charge at 615-250-5300.

Sincerely,

Christopher A. Henry
Special Agent in Charge
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cc.  Chief Ronnie Bastin
Assistant Chief Mark Bernard
Commander Gregg Jones
Lieutenant Guy Greene
Sergeant Brad Williams



